
 

 

May 15, 2020 

Mr. Ken Da Rosa, Acting Director 
Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery  
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

RE: Revised Paint Stewardship Program 2019 Annual Report 

Dear Ken,  

Please find enclosed a revised version of PaintCare’s Year 7 Annual Report, along with 
a summary of the changes from the original, previously submitted for approval on 
November 1, 2019. The revised report comprises changes made for three distinct 
purposes: 

• Accessibility — to provide a version of the report to CalRecycle that supports 
the agency’s website accessibility commitments and obligations under 
Government Code section 11546.7 (AB 434) 

• Financial Evaluation — to amend the annual report with the additional 
information provided by PaintCare in response to CalRecycle’s conditional 
approval of the annual report on January 22, 2020 

• Corrections — to correct a small number of minor errors noted to PaintCare by 
CalRecycle staff following the original submission 

On behalf of PaintCare, I thank CalRecycle and its staff for its assistance and guidance 
in the preparation of the revisions submitted with this letter. 

Sincerely,  

Jeremy Jones 
West Coast Program Manager 

cc: Marjaneh Zarrehparvar, PaintCare 


